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Dear Cliffwood School Families,

We hope you are all doing well! Here’s a quick update on some exciting happenings around school

this week:

Early Dismissal Tomorrow 2/3

Tomorrow K-3 Students will be dismissed at 1:20 PM. PreK Students are on a regular day schedule,

they will be dismissed at 3:35 PM. Please plan accordingly.

Lunar New Year Celebrations

Last Wednesday, we celebrated the Lunar New Year, and we want to wish all our families who

celebrate a year filled with happiness, prosperity, and good fortune! Our students had a blast

learning about the traditions and customs of the Lunar New Year. Our PreK students got especially

creative, making snakes out of pipe cleaners to represent the Year of the Snake, and had a fun time

racing them in a friendly competition!

100th Day of School Celebration!

Mark your calendars, the 100th Day of School is on February 18th! We’re also excited to share that

we’ve entered a contest to win a 100th Day Sign for Cliffwood School, and we’re in the top running!

A huge THANK YOU to all the families who have voted and shared on social media. Let’s keep the

momentum going and help us win!

Groundhog Day Fun

Today is Groundhog Day, and our little ones are definitely excited about it! We know they’ll be
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talking about whether or not Punxsutawney Phil saw his shadow tomorrow at school. If you haven’t

had a chance to watch the event yet, take a moment to check it out with your child. We’re sure

they’ll be eager to share their thoughts when they get to school!

Fundraiser Updates

Mr. Wyman’s “BALD” Fundraiser

A huge THANK YOU to everyone who has already contributed to our fundraising efforts! We’ve

raised over $200 so far, but we’re just getting started! This is one of several fundraisers we’re

hosting to help us reach our goal of $100,000 for our new sponge floor bottom playground!

In a fun twist, Mr. Wyman, our amazing first-grade teacher, is going BALD for a great cause! On

Friday, February 7th, Mr. Wyman will be shaving his head to raise money for our new playground,

and YOU can be a part of it! Want to take part in the fun? You can purchase raffle tickets for a

chance to shave Mr. Wyman’s head! Check out the flyer below for more details.

Wizfit Challenge Extended!

We’ve got more time to reach our $10,000 goal and we need YOUR help! The Wizfit Challenge has

been extended to Friday, February 14th! Right now, we have 168 students registered out of our 350

student goal, and we’re determined to get there! If you haven’t registered your child yet, don’t wait,

now is the time to join in!

🔜 Goal: $10,000 (we’re over halfway there!)

🏆 The student who raises the most money will get to be Principal for the day!

🍕 The class that raises the most money will get to tape Mrs. Cherence, our Principal, to the wall,

and 2nd and 3rd place classes will win a pizza party and ice cream party!

Check out the flyer and QR code below to register your child today!

Title 1 Family Night

Don’t forget to register for our Title 1 Family Night on Thursday, February 13th! It’s guaranteed to be

a fun night filled with cosmic fun, pizza, and free giveaways! We can’t wait to see everyone there,

check out the flyer below for all the details.

Thank you again for all your support, we’re excited to continue working together to create a vibrant

and engaging environment for our students!

Warm regards,

Mrs. Cherence, Principal





Save the date, Thursday 2/13 at 6 PM! Click here to register! Join us for pizza, cookies, raffles, fun

math activities and math giveaways! Please be prompt for pizza. Write your child's first and last

name and grade level. If you have more than one child attending, please fill that child's name on the

next line. Respond no later than Feb 7th

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdOV6YBMBblOccTng1lvT_OdKv5MWQOy0Xncx6NnOToUUFnpA/viewform?usp=header








The Monmouth County Symposium on Mental Health & Wellness at Brookdale Community College

aims to raise awareness about mental health and its effects on our youth. The event will take

place on February 6, 2025, at 5:30 PM. Our keynote speaker, Jon Barressi, will address "The

Anxious Generation," highlighting the influence of social media. This event is free to attend, and all

participants will receive complimentary giveaways. For more details and to register, please refer to

the attached flyer.









The New Jersey Department of Education recognizes only six allowable reasons for an "excused"

absence; these reasons are listed below.



1. Religious holidays (Each year, the State Board of Education votes on a list of approved

religious holidays for observance upon the written request signed by the parent.).

2. Participation in observance of Veterans Day.

3. Participation in district board of election membership activities.

4. Take Our Children to Work Day.

5. College visit(s), up to three days per school year for students in grades 11 and 12.

6. Closure of a busing school district that prevents a student from having transportation to the

receiving school.

Being present and on-time to school each day is extremely important for students' success and

well-being. School attendance is a powerful predictor of student outcomes; data shows that, when

students are present daily, they learn better and are generally healthier. Attendance matters and

every school day counts!

Link to the Menu

https://marsd.nutrislice.com/menu/cliffwood-es
https://marsd.nutrislice.com/menu/cliffwood-es






🎉 Exciting News! The WIZFIT Challenge Has Been

EXTENDED! 🎉

We’ve got more time to reach our goal, and we need YOUR help! The

challenge has been extended to Friday, February 14th! 💥 Right

now, we have 168 students registered out of our 350-student goal, but we’re not stopping until we

reach 100%!

If you haven’t registered your child yet, now’s the time! Let’s show up and show out! 🙌

🔜 Goal: $10,000 — and we’re already more than halfway there! All the money raised will go directly

toward creating an awesome sponge floor bottom playground that our kids will LOVE.

Below, you’ll find the QR code and flyer to get your child registered today. Don’t miss out, let’s make

this challenge a huge success!















2/3- Early Dismissal for K-8 Students (PreK Dismissal Regular

Time)

2/6- Mental Health & Wellness Symposium

2/7- Mr. Wyman Shaving Head Fundraiser

2/13- Cosmic Math Title 1 Family Night

2/14- Early Dismissal Day, Valentine's Day

2/17- Presidents' Day- School Closed

2/18- 100th Day of School

2/18-2/21- Random Acts of Kindness Week

2/19- PTO Meeting 5:30 PM in the Cliffwood Cafeteria



Matawan-Aberdeen Regional
School District

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1160518081318660/user/100090290152999
https://www.twitter.com/MARSDNJ

